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l. ROLL CALL
Il.  CALLTO ORDER

I1l. TOWN COUNCIL WORK SESSION: Jamestown Parks and Recreation

Department
A) Parks and Recreation Department: review and discussion

B) Fort Getty: review and discussion

1) Communication
a) Janis and Alan Loiselle re: Fort Getty Campground
experience

C) Parks and Recreation Director
D) Story Circle: update

IV. ADJOURNMENT

Pursuant to RIGL 8 42-46-6(c) Notice of this meeting shall be posted on the Secretary
of State’s website and at the Town Hall and the Jamestown Philomenian Library.

In addition to the two above-mentioned locations, notice also may be posted, from time
to time, at the following location: Jamestown Police Station; and on the Internet at

WWW.jamestownri.gov.

ALL NOTE: This meeting location is accessible to the physically challenged. If communications assistance
is needed or other accommodations to ensure equal participation, please call 1-800-745-5555, or contact the
Town Clerk at 401-423-9800, via facsimile to 401-423-7230, or email to cfernstrom@jamestownri.net not

less than three (3) business days prior to the meeting.
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Cheryl Fernstrom

From: Alan {1alcole6185@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 1:48 PM
To: cfernstrom@jamestownri.net

Subject: Summer in Jamestown

My husband and I had the pleasure of staying at the Fort Getty Campground in Jamestown for
the first time this past summer. While we have lived in Rhode Island for more than 30
years, it is embarrassing to say that neither of us has taken any time in the past to explore
the town. We have simply passed through.

However, the camping experience this past summer allowed us the opportunity to discover the
many places Jamestown offers to explore and enjoy. We made multiple trips to Fort Wetherill
and Beaver Tail State Parks. We enjoyed ice cream and meals downtown and at the dock. We
invited friends to join us who also had never explored Jamestown.

For just the two of us, we spent over $1200 on the Island in the 4 months we were there. We
bought gas and coffee at the Cumberland Farms and purchased groceries at McQuade's store. We
ate at local restaurants and even needed utilized the services of Art's Automotive.

As you review future plans for the campground, we wanted to provide information on the
specific economic impact from just one camp site. We thought a personal account might be
helpful. We look forward to being a part of Jamestown again next summer.

If we can provide any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us by email
or at 401-480-0713. Thank you.

Janis and Alan Loiselle
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